
NSW Department of Education – School Infrastructure 

 

schoolinfrastructure.nsw.gov.au  

Kyeemagh Public School 
Works notification 23 December 2020 

Electrical Upgrade construction works  

A project is underway to redevelop Kyeemagh Public School to provide new and improved facilities. 

Although the school is closed over the January school holidays, construction work will continue onsite from 11 
January 2021. 

As part of this work, an upgrade of the electrical network will be occurring in Jacobson Avenue, Kyeemagh in   
January 2021 for an estimated period of 4 weeks.  

It is expected that two scheduled power outages will occur in January 2021 as part of this work.  At this stage 
we do not know the exact dates and times, however your electricity distributor, Ausgrid, will notify impacted 
residents closer to the date of commencement. 

This upgrade will require construction activity adjacent to or nearby the frontage of homes on Jacobson 
Avenue, Kyeemagh. 

Working hours for Electrical Upgrade 

The electrical contractor will be undertaking these works between 7.00am and 5.00pm Monday to Friday 
starting January 2021. 

It is expected that the work will take 4 weeks to complete subject to weather, site conditions and potential 
COVID-19 work restrictions. 

During this time, you may experience minor construction noise, some impact to traffic and a mobile plant 
operating in the area. All efforts will be made to keep disruptions to a minimum.  

Traffic conditions will be restored to normal when works stop at 5.00pm each day. 

New Sewer connection construction works 

Sewer upgrade works are scheduled for late January 2021 at Kyeemagh Public School.  Works will occur on 
Jacobson Avenue at the front of Kyeemagh Public School in the adjacent footpath and road to allow a new 
connection to the existing sewer main.  

There will be no interruption to sewerage provision for Kyeemagh residents. 

Works are expected to take place from 23 January 2021 to 30 January 2021 subject to weather, site conditions 
and potential COVID19 restrictions. 
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Working hours for installation of new sewer 

Working hours will be 7.00am to 5.00pm, Monday to Friday and 8:00am to 1:00pm Saturday. No work will 
take place on Sundays or public holidays. 

We are here to make sure that work is completed safely and efficiently and we will minimise impact on the 
community at every opportunity. 

Thank you for your patience while we deliver this important school infrastructure. 

 

For more information contact: 

School Infrastructure NSW 
Email: schoolinfrastructure@det.nsw.edu.au 
Phone: 1300 482 651 
www.schoolinfrastructure.nsw.gov.au 
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